
Hawes Side Academy News 

Values Winners 

Foundation: Vincent & Oliver 

Year 1: 1A Asher, 1H Scarlett, 

1S You know who you are! 

Year 2: 2S April,  2H Jack,    

2A Maddison 

Year 3: 3A Payton, 3H Eliza,  

3S  You know who you are 

Year 4: 4H Ola,  4S Kourtney,  

All of class 4A  

Year 5: 5S Callum, 5H  Eliza-

Rae, 5A Leo   

Year 6: 6H Taylor, 6S Summer,  

6A Jayden 

Week ending 8th December 2023 
Issue  13 

Thought of 

the Week 

 ‘Text 
 

Mrs Bethany Hodg-
kinson 
Year 4 Class teach-
er 
 

A message from our Principal, Mrs Boothroyd 

It has been a festive week in the academy.  Year 2 have been  
filling the air with Christmas song and our Foundation Stage    
children braved the weather to attend their rehearsals in church 
yesterday.  Some of our KS2  classes have enjoyed performing to 
their parents and  carers, showcasing their learning from the past 
term.  Please check the newsletter for dates and times of          
upcoming performances that will taking place. 

 

Scan here for Performing Arts    

@ HSA 

Sways:  Check out Class pages on 

our website to find out more 

What’s going 

on in your 

child’s class? 

On a different note, I would like to 
share with you that from  September 
2024, Mrs Barr will sadly be leaving 
us to be the Headteacher at         
Anchorsholme.  Although it seems a 
long time away, we wanted to keep 
you updated.   

Rest assured we will begin the    
process of recruiting a new Vice 
Principal in the new year and will 
keep you informed about the       
process. 



Year 6 News 
Important Info 

Click here for      

Academy Term Dates 

Click here to 

see the latest 

news 

22nd December Last day 

of term and academy fin-

ishes at 2pm KS1 and 

2:05pm KS2 

Firstly, we would like 
to give a BIG 
Hawes Side       
welcome to           
Mr Coffey!! 
 
 
Year 6 are now coming to the end of their work with Blackpool Community 
Trust, who have been completing a PSHE topic with them around a book.  Why 
not ask your year 6 child about it? 
 
The staff have all been impressed with the maturity of how the children have 
responded during their sessions and actively presented their academy values 
to BFCT. 
 
Year 6 team had the pleasure to meet you at the SATs information event.  If 
you have any further questions, please speak with your child’s class teacher.  
 
Just a reminder, that the SATS Revision books are still available to purchase 
using ParentPay.  The cost of 3 books is £7.50. 
 
 
  
 

Would you like more opportunity to 
come into your child’s class to see 
what they have been learning? 

Have your Say? December Book Recipients 

4/12/23 Scarlett 1A 

5/12/23 Maddy 1S and Eva Mai 3H 

6/12/23 Libby Lee 4A 

7/12/23 Mckayla 2A 

8/12/23 David 3A and Darcy 4H 
 

 

 

Have your say here 

https://www.hawes-side.co.uk/termdates
https://www.hawes-side.co.uk/termdates
https://questionpro.com/t/AIqqwZ0yHw


Postponed 

 

Foundation Stage Nativity is the                     

19th December, St Christopher’s Church, 2pm.  

Due to limited spaces we ask that 2 persons 

per child attend. 
12/12/23 

2H Nativity 
13/12/23 

2S Nativity 

14/12/23 

2A Nativity 

Performances 

at 2.45pm 


